
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
      
Operations Department       Memorandum 
 
 
TO:   Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
FROM: Harry Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
DATE:  2 November 2017   
SUBJECT: Recommendation – Clay Demo 
 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to award the Clay demolition to Salenbien 
Trucking and Excavating at a cost of $440,000.00. This project will be funded by the 
Sinking Fund. Vendors that participated in the bid process were: 
 
Able Demolition, Inc.                Shelby Twp. Mi.                    $712,332.00 
Adamo Demolition Group               Detroit, Mi.                             $474,760.00 
Blue Star Inc.                                    Warren, Mi.                            $453,500.00 
Denman Contractors, Inc.                Warren, Mi.                            $501,304.00 
Detroit Dismantling Corp.               Detroit, Mi.                             $624,700.00 
Dore &Associates Contracting Inc.  Bay City, Mi.                        $429.400.00 
Evergreen Civil LLC,                      Northville, Mi.                        $490,316.00 
Farrow Group, Inc.                          Detroit, Mi.                             $436,000.00 
Homrich                                           Carleton, Mi.                          $485,316.00 
International Contractors Inc.          Shelby Twp., Mi.                  $364,500.00 
Salenbien Trucking & Excavating Dundee, Mi.                   $440,000.00 
S.A. Torello, Inc.                               Port Huron, Mi.                    $418,229.00 
Universal Consolidated Ent.            Roseville, Mi.                       $389,145.00 
 
Rationale:   Salenbien Trucking has worked with Livonia Public Schools and NTH 
previously and will complete the demolition in a timely manner. The lowest bidders 
did not meet spec. or their references were not satisfactory. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Cc: Karen Oaks 
      Barb Stoner 
      File 
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